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Representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs have visited
Municipal Court in City of Široki Brijeg and Municipality of Posušje on 21 June 2018.

On the meeting in Municipal Court in City of Široki Brijeg were on behalf of the Federal Administration
for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs: Mr. Nedžad Pašalić Head of the Implementation Unit of Real
Estate Registration Project, Mr. Muris Ajanović Consultant for Cadastre, Mrs. Slađana Lozančić
Consultant for Land Administration, on behalf of the Municipal Court Mrs. Marija Skoko the Judge, on
behalf of Municipality of Pusušje Mrs. Dijana Jurišić, and representative of City of Široki Brijeg Mr.
Vjekoslav Draškić.

On the meeting in Municipality of Posušje were on behalf of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and
Real Property Affairs: Director Mr. Željko Obradović, Mr. Nedžad Pašalić Head of the Implementation
Unit of the Real Estate Registration Project, Mr. Muris Ajanović Consultant for Cadastre, Mrs. Slađana
Lozančić Consultant for Land Administration, on behalf of the Municipality of Ljubuški Mr. Nevenko
Barbarić Mayor, and employees of the cadastral service and representatives of the Municipal Court in
Ljubuški Mrs. Ankica Čuljak President of the Court, Mrs. Ivana Bajto Head of the Land Registry Office.



During this meetings it was discussed about the Real Estate Registration project and its results for cadastral
municipalities of Municipality of Posušje, Ljubuški and City of Široki Brijeg, then about the possibilities
of increasing the project implementation dynamics and other planned activities related to the realization of
the Project.
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